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From: Clea Eykelkamp 
Sent: Saturday, 18 September 2021 3:19 PM
To: Have Your Say
Subject: Amendments to the Workplace Act

The proposed amendments seem to be contrary to the principle of free speech, which is one of the important 
things about a truly democratic society. 
I sincerely hope that these amendments will not be given any further consideration. 
Clea Eykelkamp 




